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Dear FHFA,
Thank you for keeping Freddie & Fannie alive.  Please do whatever you can to see that these
 two companies are released from conservatorship as soon as possible as it very clear that they
 no longer needs to be governed in this manner.

My husband and I believe in America and all that she stands for.  We believe in supporting
 businesses and we believe in the old fashion handshake.  Your word is your bond. 
 Conseratorship is not a "forever" thing.  

 My husband and I invested all of our savings into Freddie and Fannie before the The Sweep. 
 We watched our entire Retirement investment go out the window.  We own a small "mom
 and pop" store so we dont have a big company blanket wrapped around us to protect and
 provide for us.  Its totally up to us.  We decided to invest in America, to help her out in her
 time of need.

Now my husband is facing Acute Leukemia, our medical bills are mounting and all of our
 savings was invested in Freddie and Fannie. He is worried about our investment and when he
 is gone, what will I have to get by with...  It is so very important to us that you please return
 Freddie and Fannie a fully functioning  independent companies that they were.

This whole issue is not just about The Big Boys (banks, politics, etc)  The investors of Freddie
 and Fannie are also "real everyday Americans"  

Please help us.

With Sincere respect,
Christine Corey
Sunapee, NH 03782

-- 
Every Great Day starts with a Positive Thought !
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